
3/21/2017 Re; RIV2 for westwood - Google Groups

Google Groups

Re: RIV2 for westwood

Mar 20, 2017 4:40 PMZina Cheng
Posted in group: Clerk-PLUNi-Committee

Council File 16-1470

Please be aware that the correct email address for your written response is clerk.plumcommittee@lacity.org 
For your convenience, I have included the correct email address for you.

The Office of the City Clerk is in receipt of your comment. It is included in the public record.

*“NOTE TO LA CITY STAFF***
***Please Cc sharon.dickinsan@lacity.org on all emails related to PLUM Committee.* * *

Zina Cheng, Legislative Assistant 
Planning and Land Use Management Committee

City of Los Angeles, Office of the City Clerk 
Council and Public Services 
(213) 978-1537 
zina.cheng@lacity.org

On Mon, Mar 20, 2017 at 2:48 PM, Joanna Poppink <joannapoppink@gmail.com> wrote; 
I support the R1V2 zonig for the Rancho Park/Westwood South.

I live in the 2300 block of Parnell Ave where McMansions are popping up.

Please take care of us. We don't want MCMansions. We do need reasonable space to expand.

Thank you.

best regards,

Joanna Poppink

Joanna Poppink, MFT
Los Angeles eating disorder recovery psychotherapist 
http://eatingdisorderrecovery.com

author: Healing Your Hungry Heart: 
recovering from your eating disorder
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Re: in Support of R1V2 for Westwood South & Rancho Park - Google Groups3/21/2017

Google Groups

Re: In Support of R1V2 for Westwood South & Rancho Park

Mar 20, 2017 4:42 PMZina Cheng
Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

Council file 16-1470

Please be aware that the correct email address for your written response is derk.plumcommittee@lacity.org 
For your convenience, I have induded the correct email address for you.

The Office of the City Clerk is in receipt of your comment. It is included in the public record.

* * * NOTE TO LA CITY STAFF***
"•Please Cc sharoti.dlckinson@lacity.org on all emails related to PLUM Committee,***

Zina Cheng, Legislative Assistant
Planning and Land Use Management Committee

City of Los Angeles, Office of the City Clerk 
Council and Public Services 
(213) 978-1537 
zina.cheng@lacity.org

On Mon, Mar 20, 2017 at 3:50 PM, Kimberley Craig <kcraig24@sbcglobal.net> wrote:
I am in support of R1V2 for Westwood South & Rancho Park. I am a resident here for almost 20 years and voted for Paul. 
Please grant us R1V2 zoning like other nearby neighborhoods.
Thank you!
Kim Craig
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